
PARISH HALL COMMITTEE MEETING 
Monday 30th January 2023 

 

 

Present: Tom, Carole, John, SallyAnne, Penny, Dan & Trudy Hazlehurst 
Apologies: Jean, Cathy & Barry 
 
Minutes of last meeting 28th November 2022 were read, confirmed and signed as a true and 
correct record. 
 
Matters Arising: 
 
Barry has spoken with Gavin Carr about the Investment Account.  Waiting to hear back from 
Fidelity. 
Electrics:  The heaters have been installed, still waiting for the PAT testing. Tom will follow up. 
Warm Welcome Scheme, there hasn’t been any interest, so no plans to set anything up. 
Hall Floor: completed, need to check the mats as suggested.  Booking lost due to the fumes from 
the floor and Art Club are not returning until 8th February. 
 
Trees - SallyAnne has organised for the work on the trees to be carried out in March and the 
Cherry trees in May. 
 
Bookings Secretary: Dan & Trudy Hazlehurst have offered to take over the role from Geoff.  They 
are organising an online calendar and a generic email address. 
 
Local Elections booked in Hall 4th May. 
 
Treasurer’s report: £5,155 in the Bank.  Outstanding bills: from Belchers for fire extinguishers and 
the website. 
Quote for repair to the end gable £2,640. Agreed for work to be carried out. 
There is not enough money to have new curtains/blinds at the present time. 
 
Web Page: Cathy-54 clicks, 18 hall, 11 newsletters 
 
Coronation Celebrations: Booked for May 6th, 4-6pm. It was agreed that there will be no charge for 
the Hall. 
 
AOB: Dan has offered to put the bins out for the Hall when John & SA are away. 

Kitchen key, ribbon to be attached to make it more visible. 
 
Date of next meeting 13th March. 7.15 in the Church 
Possible date for AGM 17th April, to check with Barry. 

    

 
 

 
Signed:     Date:  

 

 


